





Happy New Year! 


-Our 2025 recital costume “look book” is available for viewing at the lobby 
desk! This book has photos of each class’s recital costumes. We will 
announce our recital theme at the end of this month. 


-We WILL have regular classes on Monday, January 20th, 2025 (MLK, Jr Holiday.)  

-THIS IS YOUR REMINDER- It’s time to check your dancer’s dance shoes! 
Your dancer may have already out grown their shoes. Proper dance shoes 
are important to learning proper dance techniques. Please be sure to 
check that your dancer is still good to go for their classes.


-We will begin working on RECITAL ROUTINES this month. Please be aware 
of your dancer’s absences as we will move on with routines each week.  

LOOKING AHEAD: 
-Our 2024 recital will be Saturday, MAY 10th, 2025 at Mannoni PAC on 
USM’s campus. More information will be given later in the semester. 

-2025 Yearbook information packets will go home February 3rd-7th. 
 

-Studio Picture Day will be Saturday, March 7th at the studio. Photos are 
optional. However, we do NOT offer a make up picture day. Previous year 
students, Giaise photography will no longer be able to host make up photos at 
their studio in Picayune. If you would like to be in the yearbook and have studio 
photos made, March 7th is the only day you will be able to take those. PLEASE 
PLAN ACCORDINGLY. Sign up for times will be emailed in February. 


I hope you all have a great month of January and a great new year!! 

Sincerely, 


Natalie Pope 
Visit our website 


www.dancedynamicshattiesburg.com
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